PAWCATUCK RIVER HARBOR MANAGEMENT COMMISSION

REGULAR MEETING

April 12, 2007
Chairman Dilley called the meeting to order at 7:04pm.  Those present at this meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission, held at the Edythe K. Richmond Homes Community Building were:

Mr. Scott Dilley, Chairman    Ms Joyce Ballou, Regular Member    Mr. George Smith, Secretary     Mr. Bernard Chalecki, Regular Member     Mr. Steven Schaub, Alternate Member
Chairman Dilley appointed Mr. Schaub as a voting member this evening in Dr. Berman’s stead.  

The March 2007, minutes were reviewed.  Mrs. Ballou made a motion to accept the minutes as is.  Mr. Schaub seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.
There were no reports from the harbor master, state and local officials, and finance.  The harbor master’s request for mooring applications was briefly discussed.
Correspondence this evening is as follows:
Copies of what the harbor master submitted to the Town Clerk’s office.


Notice concerning Winnapaug Pond, not relating to this Commission
Email from Chairman Dilley to Town Selectmen, requesting status of Plan review by the town’s attorney 

No response has been received as of this evening’s meeting.  Mr. Dilley resent this e-mail request today.


Under Old Business, since the Plan had not been returned from the Town Selectmen/Attorney, discussion centered on how to get the word out to the public concerning the Plan.  The approach taken was that of the assumption that the Plan would go to referendum.  

Cost of various local media was discussed.  Content of a flyer and where to post these flyers was also discussed.  It was agreed that reasons to pass the Plan be stated, including, but not limited to, mooring management, establishing goals and making recommendations for the use, development and preservation of the river.  Commission members will continue to work on the verbiage of a flyer in anticipation of the return of the Plan via the Town Selectmen’s office.

There was no New Business to discuss.

There being no further business, motion to adjourn at 8:00 pm was made by Mrs. Ballou and seconded by Mr. Smith.  Motion passed unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

George Smith













Secretary 

